Thank you for this common year 2020/

Dear business partner, customer and supplier,
at the end of this extraordinary year, we thank you for the trustful, pleasant and good cooperation.

We expect the new year with confidence and
look forward to a good jointly year 2021 with many interesting tasks.

We wish you, your team and relatives all the best, a peaceful
advent season, a Merry Christmas and good recovery on vacation days.

May the New Year 2021 bring good luck and contentment.

Tatke good care of younself and stay happy & healthy!
Kind regards,

Jews Neabert & Swenja Otte

Katharina Fuchs * Guido Schmale * Waldemar Franz * Florian Wiemert and Team
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